Paul Michaud

From: John Bozzo <jbozzo@rwpartners.net>
Sent: Wednesday, May 29, 2019 9:52 AM
To: Paul Michaud

Cc: Lindsey Kee; John Cantrell

Subject: Extension Request

Morning Paul,

As we discussed yesterday afternoon, we would like to formally request an extension of the SOD until Tuesday
November 5%, We need additional time to work thru the revised plans and determine if the costs of the additional
requirements being suggested by the Town are economically feasible. We intend to “go dark” on any further discussions
with the town until Commission and Council are back in session after the summer break.

Please let me know if you need anything further from us at this time.

Respectfully,

JohAn 'W. Bozzo
mpartners..

Managing Partner

2944 N. 44" Street, Suite 250
Phoenix, Arizona 85018
Direct: (602) 224-4192

Cell: (480) 600-4795
WWW.rwpartners.net




